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Attendance 
Attendance is hovering around 89% for our students for the month of February.  Our 
Friday attendance is managing to be at 91% this month.   
 
Our current enrollment is at 99 
 
 
Issues Within the High School 
Staff:   
The bit of a break was very healthy for our staff and many are looking forward to spring 
break. A survey has gone out to the staff, students, and families to reflect on our school 
climate.   The results will be added to the next report. 
 
Students: 
There are many students that are struggling with staying caught up on current assigned 
work.  Our travel schedule for activities has been pretty intense and many need the 
extra time to maintain eligibility and just keep up in class. 
 
Admin: 
SUPER BUSY! 
 
 
Celebrations-  
Senior Night for sports/activities 
Homecoming 
 
 
 


